August 14, 2022

Congratulations to the St. Charles Council 2084 recipient of our Family of the Month Award for July, the Carroll and
Vickie Albert family. As a nomination letter we received said, "They, their children and grandchildren are all very
active members of our parish: sacristan, altar servers, lectors, hospitality ushers, organizers for funeral luncheons and
other functions, rosary leaders, music, volunteers for blood drives and so much more!" All three of our worship sites
can point to families that are modeling Christian family values and visibly living them every day. They are tight-knit,
spend quality time together, attend Mass together, pray together and make significant contributions to our parishes
and church communities. We invite everyone to submit a nomination for a family you see displaying these Christian
family values. The can be dropped off at the parish offices or emailed to Grand Knight Mike Karpus at
gk2084@mikofc.org. Thank you for helping us recognize the good taking place in our midst!

Congratulations also to our Knight of the Month for July, Thomas Russell! Tom, our immediate past grand knight,
spends a great deal of time working on Knights programs, often behind the scenes and without asking or prompting.
Tom is a great example of the Knight's role to serve others for the glory of God. Thanks for all you do, Tom!

And finally, please volunteer for the Danish Festival aebleskiver booth! There's still time to sign up, and we can still

use your help. Call Tom Russell at 616-250-0981 and he will let you know what shifts need to be filled. The more
who help, the easier it is for all. Thank you!
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